
Lockdown has continued to give me a new job as reluctant full-time teacher at home with my kids. 

However, I have lots of research and know the mainline through all of my family... in one case back 

to the 1500 ‘s!!! Discovered lots of info though most was mundane. It was exciting to find a relative 

who had been sent to Parkhurst prison in the 1800’s- gosh knows what for! It was great to get free 

access to records on ancestry over VE day!!! I stayed up until 3:00 am on the Friday!  

So, made progress... hope you have! 


